
From: Van Gerpen, Patty
To: Olson, Brittany
Cc: Mohr, Leah
Subject: EL21-018
Date: Thursday, March 3, 2022 5:03:24 PM

Please post this response from Chair Nelson to Hughes Co. Commission Chair
Randy Brown and Vice Chairman Connie Hohn under Comments and Responses
in the EL21-018 docket.
 
-Patty
 
From: PUC 
Sent: Thursday, March 3, 2022 5:01 PM
To: Kevin.Hipple@co.hughes.sd.us
Subject: EL21-018
 

Commission Chairman Brown and Vice-Chairman Hohn,
 
Thank you for your letter regarding the North Bend Wind Project, Public
Utilities Commission docket EL21-018. Your letter with attachments and my
response will be posted under Comments and Responses in the docket.
 
Chris Nelson, Chairman
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
PUC.sd.gov
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